
FAA Safety Team  and Greesnsboro FSDO presents:

ATC Town Hall Discussion

Open forum and question and answer town hall
discussion with two Raleigh-Durham Air Traffic
Controllers. This is your opportunity to ask
questions, raise concerns, and learn more about
the vital relationship between pilots and Air Traffic
Controllers.  This will be an interactive discussion
so bring your questions and comments and get
the answers from the professionals.  Don't miss
this meeting!  Click on the link below and register
TODAY!
Directions: The seminar will be held in the WINGS of
Carolina hangar facility.
As you enter the airport, turn right on Ammons Farm Road.
 With the fence on the left, look for the Wings of Carolina
banner on your left, and turn into the gate.  The Wings of
Carolina building is on your left just before you enter the
South airplane ramp.
When flying in, park in any of the spots with tiedown ROPES.
Click here for a map.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


